
From: Haine, Steven K.
Sent: 6/3/2010 4:54:49 PM

Homer, Trina (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=TNHC)To:

Cc:
Bee:
Subject: Electric Transmission System Map

Trina:

The Energy Division would like to have a copy of PG&E’s latest Electric Transmission System Map. 
Our seriously outdated copy is from 2000. I am referring to the large 6 ft. x 4 ft large wall maps with a 
Bay Area inset. Thanks.

, P.E.

Electric Procurement and Resource Adequacy Section

Energy Division

California Public Utilities Commission

Phone: (415)355-5553
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